
 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

                                                   

Friday 22nd May, 2020  
288th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

 

THANK YOU 

We would like to extend a big thank you to all of our BLJS children and 

families. During these uncertain and challenging times the resilience you have 

shown has been amazing. 

We as a staff have learnt how to offer resources from afar and have tried 

our very best to keep in touch with each and every one of our pupils. Parents 

have turned in to home teachers, children have excelled at home learning, 

you have sent us work, photos and some lovely messages of support. 

None of us know for sure when we will return to school as a whole 

community, we will keep you informed of any developments as they filter to 

us from the Local Authority. Although we are officially closed, we remain 

available on the school phone line as well as the admin and year group emails 

during term times. Please get in touch if there is anything we can support 

you with. School will be closed fully from Mon 1st – Fri 5th June. 

For now, please continue with the amazing work you are doing, you should be 

very proud.  

 

Happy Birthday this 

coming week and over 

the holidays to, 

 

 
 

 

Lily, 4L 

Liam, 6L 

Amelia, 5B 

Archie, 5B 

Cole, 3L 

Alice, 3L 

Alesha, 4B 

Ava, 3L 

Ella, 5B 

Poppy, 3S 

Brooke, 4B 

Sarah, 4L 

Chloe, 6S 

Holly, 6S 

Ula, 3B 

Anya, 3S 

Lucas, 6S 

Anthony, 5L 

Kai, 4B 

Tyler, 3L 

Evie, 3S 
 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

As you are aware our school ‘closed’ its doors nine weeks ago although we 

have remained open for a small number of children. 

We are now looking to re-open our school to our year 6 as well as key worker 

children. In order to prepare for this, school will be closed for all children 

on both Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th June,  

We have also been instructed to close our breakfast club facility for the 

foreseeable future as we cannot safely ensure social distancing and cross 

contamination rules will be met if bubbles meet. 

All key worker children are able to return to school as normal on Wednesday 

10th June. Year 6 families will receive further information on Monday 8th 

June regarding their return; this will include, dates, times, expectations, 

procedures we have put in place etc.  

Please be assured we will do everything in our power to ensure your children 

remain safe and happy whilst in school.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 


